REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA

MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT AND TOURISM

Tel. +264 (0)61 249015 Capital Center, 6" Floor

Fax. +264 (0)61 240339 Levinson Arcade

Enqg. T. Nghitila Private Bag 13306,
Windhoek

April 27, 2006

Mr. Leonard Good

Chief Executive Officer

GEF Secretariat

1818H Street, NW
Washington, DC 20433 USA

SUBJECT: RE-ENDORSEMENT OF THE SECOND PHASE OF NAMIBIA’S RENEWABLE ENERGY
PROGRAMME

Dear Mr. Good,

This is a follow-up to the initial endorsement that was submitted for the second phase of the Namibia Renewable
Energy Programme (NAMREP).

Namibia would like to take this opportunity to re-affirm its commitment to, and endorsement of the NAMREP
second phase. Given the good progress made and results achieved thus far, it is of utmost importance for the country
to continue with the proposed second phase activities so as to fully demonstrate the viability of investments in solar
energy technologies as well as to ensure the desired widespread replication across the country. Furthermore, this
second phase would be very timely considering the challenge that the country is currently facing as the demand for
electricity grows faster than its supply.

As Namibia’s GEF Operational Focal Point, I therefore once again hereby confirm that this programme is a priority
for the country and sincerely hope that this proposal will receive your favourable consideration.
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